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Registration for eLearning in
Libraries Symposium is Open

Register early as there is a limit of 65
attendees (not including speakers and
planners)! Every year the event sells out.

This a FREE event thanks to our generous
and amazing sponsors: Toronto Public
Library, UofT Libraries, University of Guelph
Library, Seneca Libraries, and Humber
Libraries.

View the Schedule
View Workshop Descriptions
View Showcase Descriptions

The eLearning in Libraries Symposium is on
Nov. 17 at the Toronto Reference Library
and is hosted by the eLearning in Libraries
Collective.

REGISTER >>

LAC Documentary Heritage
Communities Program

Library and Archives Canada (LAC) is
pleased to announce the launch of the
2017-2018 funding cycle for the
Documentary Heritage Communities
Program (DHCP). This contribution program
increases the ability of local documentary
heritage institutions to sustain and preserve
Canada’s documentary heritage.

The deadline for the 2017–2018 funding
cycle is January 27, 2017 at 11:59 p.m. PST.
Please note that the Guidelines, Application
Form and Budget Form have been updated
for the 2017–2018 funding cycle. 

If you have questions, applicants can
contact LAC at (819) 997-0893 or 1-844-
757-8035 or via email prior to submitting an
application for funding under the DHCP.

FIND OUT MORE >>

 

From CAP to YIP

The Ontario Library Association has held the Ontario contract for the CAP and YIP
programs since 1995 and during this time there have been significant changes.

A bit of history: Industry Canada launched the Community Access Program in 1995 at a time
when only 40 percent of Canadian households had a computer, and of these, only 10% had
Internet Access. The program was put in place to ensure Canadians could participate in the
digital economy by being connected and educated about digital access. Public libraries and
other community agencies have been part of this program. In 2012 the CAP program ceased
funding equipment but continued to support youth employment and the program was
renamed as the Youth Internship Program. In 2015 Innovation, Science and Economic
Development (ISED) became the Federal Department responsible for this program.

In 2016/17 the program has completely changed in purpose, scope and terms to now support
digitally skilled youth versus digital training for the public. OLA has secured the contract to
manage the 2016/17 YIP – Ontario.

Please visit the website and select the "online application" link by Oct. 21 for more
information and if your library is interested in applying.

APPLY >>

 

Submissions for Partnership
Journal 

Fan Choice Contest

http://bit.ly/elearn2016sched
https://elearninginlibraries.wordpress.com/workshops-2016
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